Hancock County Sheriff Ralph Fletcher was a special guest at the
Newell Head Start Pre-K Center. Sheriff Fletcher read to the children
and talked with the preschoolers about community safety and enjoyed
answering their questions. Head Start partners with Hancock County
Schools to offer the comprehensive early childhood development
services children receive at the pre-k center. For enrollment
information please contact 304-387-1650.
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